DAV PUBLIC SCHOOLS, PPL, PARADEEP

Ref.No.PP/NOTICE/012/2017 Date:-13/12/17

CIRCULAR FOR BOTHEM & O.M

Reference circular from Govt. of Odisha and Central Board of Secondary Education,New
Delhi, the enrollment in Aadhaar is Mandatory for all students from LKG to Std-XII of
English Medium and Class I to X of Odia Medium. Hence, all the parents are requested to
enroll their wards in Aadhaar, if not enrolled yet. Aadhaar is Mandatory for all.

Once, again parents are requested to submit the Aadhaar number of the child to their
concerned class teacher latest by 18/12/17.
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CC:- All the Class Teachers

CC:- The Exam. Incharge for announcement in Assembly on 14/12/17 and to ensure the
student to go through our web site regularly i.e. www.davppl.org.

CC:-Office for uploading the same in our school’s website.



